
 

 

Marina Advisory Committee Minutes 
September 2, 2020 

 
 

 
Present: Joe Aberdale  - Chair, Walter Baron, David Stamatis, Martha Wilson, Frederick 
Felix, John Wolf, Will Sullivan 
 
Meeting was called to order at 7:05pm.  
Venue: Zoom meeting 
 
Announcements, Open Session and Public Comments 
None 
 
Approval of Minutes 
The minutes for August 5, 2020 were approved as submitted. John moved and Walter 
seconded. 
 
Harbormaster Report 
Will reported that there is the usual busy activity at the marina. The computer problems 
seemed to have been resolved. The dredging survey boat has been actively doing the 
harbor survey. Preparations will soon start for getting ready for the start of dredging. 
 
Dredging Update 
Joe reported that the dredging contracts were received and the contract was awarded 
the the Cashman Dredging and Marine Construction Company.  The Army Corps of 
Engineers has used them in the past, including the dredging of Boston Harbor, and 
looks favorably upon them. The project is on schedule to start dredging the channel on 
October first. The required planning work is ongoing to do the piggyback dredging 
provided there is time when the channel dredging is completed. 
 
New Business and Future Concerns 
None 
 
Next meeting: October 7, 2020 
Motion to adjourn made by Walter, seconded by John 
Meeting adjourned at 7:45pm. 
Minutes respectfully submitted by Joe Aberdale 


